
BOOK CLUB 
 

We’re excited to relaunch the Annunciation Book Club, a beloved tradition we had before Covid, 
and we’d love for you to be a part of it! After a couple of weeks in the bulletin, we're reaching 
out directly to ensure everyone who’s interested has the chance to join. Originally, we planned 
to start on November 7th, but we’re now gauging interest before setting a final date. 
 
This time, we’ll be diving into The Orthodox Way by Metropolitan Kallistos Ware—a rich and 
insightful exploration of the Orthodox faith that promises deep discussions and spiritual growth. 
We’ve already purchased several copies of the book, and they’re available for anyone who 
wishes to participate. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The plan is to break the reading into three sections, with each meeting focused on discussing 
one part. We’re aiming to start on Thursday, December 12th at 6:30 PM, but we’ll confirm the 
date once we have a good sense of how many people want to join. 
 
If you’re interested, please email Pano Papalekas at panolp@mac.com with your email and cell 
number so we can keep you in the loop and easily communicate updates. 
 
We hope you’ll be part of this meaningful journey as we reconnect, read, and reflect together! 
 
 


